
Extra things to do at home! 

 Remember to keep reading at home: magazines, newspapers, storybooks, information books and 

other story books your child has at home and wants to read! Some words might be tricky but if you 

can share a story you can help where needed. 

 We encourage the children to continue playing (and learning) with Numbots and TTRockstars, the 

children’s log in details are inside the front cover of their reading records. 

 Talk for writing: with the books you read at home, notice how the story begins and ends. What do 

you notice? What kind of sentence starters have the authors used? What makes you want to read 

more? 

 If the weather gets a little bit better during the Easter break, maybe you can all get outside for 

some Easter fun? Some nice ideas can be found here: 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/blog/2022/04/outdoor-easter-activities-for-families/ 
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English  

In English we are continuing 

with creative writing. We will 

become authors, writing our 

own stories focusing on the 

story structure (beginning, 

middle, end), using interesting 

vocabulary and correct 

punctuation. 

Word of the week: magical 

 
 

  

    

Reminders 

Please make sure your child brings in water to school, not squash or flavoured 

water. This is an important part of being a healthy school and it’s much better 

for our children’s bodies and teeth!  
 

We will send PE bags home to be washed during the Easter break; please can 

they be brought back in on Monday 15th April 2024.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter break!  
 

  

  

 
 

 
 

 
Maths 

In Maths we will continue with 

division. We will be learning 

about linking division and 

multiplication and will also try our 

best to solve problems that involve 

multiplication and division. 

Email addresses for teachers:  EPotma@fandb.herts.sch.uk  NAtukorala@fandb.herts.sch.uk ANerkowski@fandb.herts.sch.uk 

 

Topic   

In RE will be learning about 

the Easter Story and creating 

our own crafts and Easter 

card.  

 Word of the week: tradition 

End of Topic Celebration is on 

Wednesday 27th March. We 

welcome parents to visit us at 

14:30 to 15:00 so the children 

can share all the wonderful 

things they have been 

learning during our Muck, 

Mess and Mixtures topic.  
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